
 

Republic of the Philippines 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 

BUREAU OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT FINANCE 
8F EDPC Bldg., Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas Complex, Roxas Blvd. cor. P. Ocampo Sr. St., 1004, Manila 

blgf.gov.ph | records@blgf.gov.ph 

 

 

 

 
 

Bid Bulletin No. 2 

OP1/OCB-002 IT Data Center/Other Equipment (Regional Offices) 
 

July 24, 2024 

 

 
Due to the inclement weather and the suspension of work in the government and in some 

private institutions, please be informed that the opening of bids for OP1/OCB-002 will be moved 

from July 25, 2024 to July 29, 2024, at 2:00 PM.   

 

For inquiries, you may contact Ms. Julie Jean M. Pabuayon and Ms. Mary Aloveli C. 

Ferrer, SBAC Secretariat, via jm.pabuayon@blgf.gov.ph and mc.ferrer@blgf.gov.ph, 

respectively. 

 

 

 
RICARDO L. BOBIS, JR. 

        SBAC Chairperson 
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